
From:
Sent: 16 April 2018 14:39
To: Ian Berry - Planning
Subject: App 18/00119/FUL Land South of Grove Street Ashton-under-Lyne - Ecology

Response

Dear Ian Berry

I have no objections to the above planning application on ecological grounds, although I would
recommend that no tree felling or vegetation removal required to facilitate the scheme takes place
during the optimum period for bird nesting (March to July inclusive).

All nesting birds their eggs and young are specially protected under the terms of the Wildlife and
Countryside Act 1981 (as amended).

Yours sincerely

web http://www.gmwildlife.org.uk

GM Ecology Unit (GMEU)

Tameside MBC

Council Offices

Stamford Street

Ashton-under-Lyne

OL6 7PT


